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St Mary’s C of E Primary School

Butterfly Class Weekly Newsletter
Friday 14th October 2022

Dear Families,

Your children have continued to do you proud and have
had another fantastic week! We started our learning by
reading the book, “Titch” and thought about how we
grow and change over time. We then matched baby
animals to their mothers and learnt words to describe
young animals, for example, cub.

In maths, we have continued to compare amounts. The
children have really enjoyed using the weighing scales
to weigh items in the classroom. We have also started

thinking about what a pattern is and how we can create
a repeating pattern.

The absolute highlight of our week has been reading
time with Poppy the dog! Poppy is going to come in
every Monday and spend time with the children. We
read Poppy the story, “Dear Zoo”, as that is a story we
have been looking at in Maths, thinking about sizes of
animals. She really enjoyed it, and so did the children.

Notices for the week:
- Please make sure that all school items are named.
We have quite a few jumpers that aren’t labelled
and it's hard to know who they belong to.



- If you have any spare hats, scarves or gloves that
you do not need, we would love to have them. Next
half term we will be setting up a “cave in the wood”
role play corner and thought it would be fun for
them to have some dressing up clothes.

- If you would like to buy a school photo, please
remember to return your form.

- Please could you collect conkers/leaves/fir cones
and bring them in for us to learn about autumn.

Optional home learning:

Why don’t you continue our learning about weighing by
using weighing scales to see which items are “heavier”
and which ones are “lighter”? Or, you could create your
own repeating pattern using objects around the home.

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions
or queries.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing
the children next week!




